
ADDENDUM NO. II 

 

DATE:     August 23, 2017 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 2 – Portable Radios for Public Assembly  

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  August 31, 2017** (date correction), at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

 

**Item I.  Correction of Dates on Previous Addendum 

 

The deadline for submission of bids hereby is postponed until 11:00:00 a.m. on August 31, 2017. 

 

 

Item II.  Responses to Questions Submitted to the Office of the Purchasing Agent 

 

Q1.  Under the miscellaneous pricing, do you want us to assume the accessories listed in 

this section (PMLN7269 & PMMN4073)  are for 140 radios when we enter our total bid or 

are they not included in the bid total? 

 

A1.  IMPORTANT:  Bidders are STRONGLY ADVISED to be aware of this important 

point:  the City has offered quantities as estimates only, and does not guarantee that it 

will purchase 140 or 90 or any number of radios or accessories.  As stated in the 

Invitation to Bid, the City is seeking a "fixed price" agreement.   THEREFORE, BIDS 

ARE TO BE ENTERED AS PER UNIT PRICES ON ALL ITEMS LISTED ON 

THE PRICING SHEET.  Do not offer the City an extended price for anything listed 

on the sheet. 

 

Q2.  The trade-in request is a little vague.  Do we need to add a column to your spreadsheet 

or can we handwrite amounts and scan? 

 

A2.  Bidders should print out the inventory sheets and note on them what, if any, trade-in 

value will be ascribed to the different radios listed. 

 

Q3.  The Model# for the repeater as listed on the bid is for a VHF repeater.  I believe you 

need UHF since your radios are listed as UHF.  If so, the correct model # is 

AAR10QCGANQ1. 

 

 A3.  Yes, the City needs UHF repeaters comparable to the AAR10QCGANQ1. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. II 


